
 

 

 

IMPORTANT UPDATE REGARDING FLEXIBLE SPENDING ACCOUNT CARDS 

 

 

This is to notify you that Ameriflex recently migrated to a new card processing vendor 

that better fits our goals for creating a seamless and user-friendly experience for our 

customers. This means employees who are enrolled in an Ameriflex account will 

receive a new card in the mail in the coming weeks. After they receive their new 

cards, they should safely dispose of their old cards.  

 
 

As a reminder, you  can access their account information online or by downloading the 

Ameriflex mobile app. For questions call Ameriflex customer service at (888) 868-

3539.  

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__participant.myameriflex.com_-23_login&d=DwMFaQ&c=HPJvcKF4Kk5Wqru1T_u_fOsw8NVQVa3gp0ReMdlciXw&r=mOqadiou0HxVSTW8GJbVFlY1nG9-BuifeQAUTvHJVVo-tVtiadPOTzeCeQGoYKVT&m=3mns3hNdU8K5zrDXRMbkbdZR5Sge9PpoiIsF0_XCrKM&s=O1osS9Yll0nmyYSkR9Q-H38Os2w5Q_DFisUW8e4XwQs&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__myameriflex.crunch.help_participants_download-2Dmobile-2Dapp&d=DwMFaQ&c=HPJvcKF4Kk5Wqru1T_u_fOsw8NVQVa3gp0ReMdlciXw&r=mOqadiou0HxVSTW8GJbVFlY1nG9-BuifeQAUTvHJVVo-tVtiadPOTzeCeQGoYKVT&m=3mns3hNdU8K5zrDXRMbkbdZR5Sge9PpoiIsF0_XCrKM&s=1aWQPP_OFy221qojnblEs-eNAwFIMPJrb6OOWnz1gvg&e=

